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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Douglas Faseler, City Manager 
 
From:  Jacki Gross, Library Director 
 
Subject: Interlocal Agreement for Library Services 
 
Date:  October 15, 2019 
 
 
Attached is the “Public Library Interlocal Agreement between Guadalupe County and the City of 
Seguin.”  As many of you are aware, the County Judge and Commissioners considered reducing 
funding to the libraries; however, due to the concerns expressed by many County citizens, the 
decision was made to leave the funding the same for FY 2020.  The amount allocated to the 
Seguin Public Library for FY 2020 is $173,742 and reflects a per capita rate of $3.25.   
 
Unfortunately, the Judge did indicate there is a high probability that funding to the libraries will 
be reduced in FY 2021.  Despite this possibility, the Guadalupe County libraries are very 
appreciative of the support we receive from the County as many other Texas county 
governments provide little or no financial support to the public libraries that serve the citizens 
of their counties.  Staff recommends approval of the attached resolution and Interlocal 
Agreement. 


